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Questions and Answers 
Line 3 Pipeline Replacement Project 
June 26, 2017 
 
 
Q: Will all of the comments received on the draft environmental impact statement (DEIS) be 

posted somewhere so that they can be reviewed and read? 
 
A: Yes, all of the DEIS comments will be posted on the Department of Commerce’s Line 3 

website and on the Minnesota Public Utilities Commission’s electronic docketing system 
(eDockets).  The DEIS comment period closes on July 10, 2017.  Following the close of the 
comment period, agency staff will collate and organize the comments.  It is anticipated that 
all DEIS comments will be posted by July 20, 2017.      
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